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Dear {applicant}, 

 

Thank you for interviewing for the {{posting__job_detail__job_title}} in 

{{posting__organizational_unit_id}}. 

We were pleased to consider you for this position; however, we have selected another 

individual whose background more closely fits the needs of the department. 

Please continue to review job opportunities at UNMC by visiting the Jobs@ website at 

jobs.unmc.edu.  The job listing is updated daily. 

It was a pleasure visiting with you, and we wish you success as you continue your job 

search! 

 

Sincerely, 

UNMC Human Resources 

Breakthroughs for life. 

 


